
 

 

16th July 2020 

Re: Summer 2020 Exam Results Day - Thursday 20th August 2020 

 

Dear Student, Parent/Carer 

I hope you are all well 

This summer’s exam season has been much changed due to Covid 19 with all exams and 
assessments cancelled.  

However, Exam Boards have put systems into place to ensure that all learners receive the 
qualifications they deserve. All schools have been asked to submit Centre Assessment 
Grades for each learner and these are now being standardised by the Exam Boards before 
they calculate and issue qualifications. 

Current Government guidance allow us to make these results available to you in person 
(appropriate measures will be put in place) on Thursday 20th August between 10am-12pm 
at the Learning for Life Centre (24 Cyprus Road, N9 9PG). If this changes, we will make 
sure that you are contacted before then. 

We will also post a copy of results home on the 20th August.  

Qualifications this applies to: 

• English – Functional Skills, GCSE 
• Maths – Functional Skills, GCSE 
• BTEC – All BTEC qualifications 
• Entry Level Certificates (e.g. PE) 
• Princes’ Trust ‘Achieve’ programme 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions 

Best wishes 

Patrick Robinson, Exams Officer 

probinson@westleaschool.co.uk  


